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I am emailing to give my opinion on the new Lidl store ,I think it will be a great addition
to the area ,Give some competition to Sainsbury's who have none and charge accordingly 
It would also stop the amount of traffic at the Junction Sainsbury's are on ,People queue for
the store and also to get on the main road ,often alot if traffic waiting 
So I would be happy for the Lidl to be built




